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SPECIAL PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

CHARLESTON DISTRICT SERVICE AREA GUIDANCE FOR MITIGATION BANKS 
AND IN-LIEU FEE PROGRAM SITES WITHIN SOUTH CAROLINA 

 
 
The purpose of this notice is to advise the public that the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, 
Charleston District, in collaboration with the South Carolina Interagency Review Team 
(IRT) has developed guidance for developing Service Areas for Mitigation Banks and In-
Lieu Fee Program Sites within South Carolina.  
 
In coordination with the South Carolina Interagency Review Team (IRT), the Charleston 
District has developed a series of service area maps to assist mitigation bankers with 
their initial feasibility analysis for proposing new mitigation banks within the state.  When 
preparing a mitigation bank or in-lieu fee program prospectus/instrument, the Sponsor 
should include the appropriate service area map and a brief narrative of the geographic 
boundary (8-digit HUC and eco-region).   
 

These maps are available at 
http://www.sac.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Compensatory-Mitigation 

 
If there are any questions concerning this public notice, please contact Dana Gentry or 
David B. Wilson at 843-329-8044 or toll free at 1-866-329-8187. 
 


